
 
 
 
 

Notification of E-book Service Interruption (May 5-12) 
 

The College’s primary e-book host (EBSCO) is conducting an update of its e-book 

database from May 5-12, 2021. Library users will not be able to access the CNC  

e-book collection during this time period. We apologize for the inconvenience.    

 

If you would like further information on the update, please contact Jennifer Sauve 

(sauvej@cnc.bc.ca).  
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